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Thank you for your letter of 18 July about

e

dispersal. Paul Channon's statement in the House
yesterday made our decisions clear. In reaching
them we have taken into account all the

representations Members have made, and I am glad
that it has proved possible to go ahead with the
dispersal of at least 2,000 posts to Glasgow and

East Kilbride.
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Jim Craigen, Esq., M.P,.




